
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

Thurlby Stars Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Thurlby Stars for demonstrating one of our Thurlby Values this week. Our 

winners are: 

 

Reception –  Peter and Joey 

Year 1    - Derin and Roman 

Year 2    -  Lydia and Sky 

Year 3    -  Verity and William 

Year 4    -  Lily-Rose and Bella 

Year 5 –   Georgia and Henry 

Year 6 –         Ethan and Ruben 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 15th April, was 97%. Congratulations to our Year 1 

class who achieved a fantastic 100% attendance this week, with Year 3 closely behind 

on 99.5%. Super stars!  

 

Class Attendance Awards 

 

1st Year 1  100% 

2nd Year 3 99.5% 

3rd Year 6 98.2% 

 

Reception – Forest School 

Reception Class enjoyed their first session of forest school. They started by learning the rules of forest 

school. One rule was how to move sticks, they had to use their arms to measure the length of a stick, if it was 

longer than their arm then they had to drag it. The children enjoyed lots of activities such as; spotting signs 

of spring, rolling down the hill and using a peg as a beak to collect objects to build their own nest. 
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Year 2 

Year 2 enjoyed a performance by one of our pupils today. Nancy 

has only been learning since September and was very brave, 

playing a duet with her teacher, Penny. The children enjoyed 

listening and thought the music sounded like two people having a 

conversation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 Artwork  

Year 4 have been learning about tone in their art lessons. They experimented with different mediums and 

techniques to create an effective tonal range in their drawings.  The class showed excellent concentration 

when they were challenged to apply their learning to a final piece of artwork. Super work, Year 4.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

PTFA - Bag2school  

Thank you to all the donations received for the PTFA Bag2School campaign this week. We were able to 

donate 180kg of items, thanks to the generosity and support of our families. This will now be converted into 

funds for our school. Hopefully we will receive the total amount raised soon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Uniform supplier – Shotbowl Ltd. 

Just a reminder that we have a new Uniform supplier is Shotbowl Ltd. You can shop with them online or in-

store in Market Deeping with immediate effect. Please see the leaflet attached for details. 

To access their website please click on the link Thurlby C.P Academy | Shotbowl | UK school uniform supplier. 

All information regarding our school uniform can also be found on our website at School Uniform | Thurlby 

Primary School 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 – 101 Dalmations 

Just a reminder that the next instalment for the above trip (£10.00) is due on 30th 

April 2024. Please ensure any outstanding instalments for February and March are paid 

as soon as possible via Parentmail please.  Thank you. 

 

 

KS2 Swimming Lessons  

Swimming payments have been  re-activated on Parentmail for any parents still needing to contribute towards 

this.  

 

• £28.20 for Year 3, 4 and 5 children  

• £16.10 for participating Year 6 pupils 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Headteacher 

 

https://www.shotbowl.com/school-uniform/School_Uniform_Shop/Thurlby-C-P-Academy
https://www.thurlby.lincs.sch.uk/page/8/school-uniform
https://www.thurlby.lincs.sch.uk/page/8/school-uniform


 

 

Upcoming Calendar dates 

Monday 22nd April -    Wildlife Club starts today for participating children 

Tuesday 23rd April -    Reception – Show and Tell session after school 

Thursday 25th April -   EYFS Class Assembly 10.10am 

Monday 6th May -    Bank Holiday 

Thursday 2nd May -    Year 5 Class Assembly 10.10am 

Thursday 9th May -  National Child Measurement Progamme (Height and Weight check) for 

Reception and Year 6  

Monday 13th to Thursday 16th May Year 6 SATs week 

Friday 24th May -    End of Term 5 

Monday 3rd June -    Start of Term 6 

 

 

Sports club opportunity – Year 4/5 girls 

 

 

 

 

 

 


